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Grandparent or ‘Special Relative’ ‘Stay and Play’ 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At Darnhall Primary School we truly value family engagement to try and create that 
positive relationship. We have valued the support and participation you have given 
during the ‘Phonics Show’ and the ‘Book and the Biscuit’ sessions. The children 
have really enjoyed sharing their day-to-day activities and their amazing 
contributions to their learning environment. It has also been wonderful for the 
parents/ carers and staff to have conversations with each other where we can share 
information, ask and answer questions and get to know each other more. 
 
We would now like to invite Grandparents for a ‘Stay and Play’ session as we 
understand that these family members also play a very important role in children’s 
lives too. We understand that this might not be possible for all children, so another 
‘special relative’ is welcome to attend instead if they wish.  
 
This will take place on Friday 3rd of February at 2.15-3.00pm. Children will leave at 
their normal time 3.10pm and be brought out by their teacher.  
 
We look forward to seeing Grandparents/ Special Relatives and hope to have lots of 
fun!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Fife and Mrs Chappell 
Dragonfly and Butterfly class teachers  
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